
 

 

 

 

Name the Hub 

Suggestions for an official name for the ‘Korumburra Hub’ are now being accepted. 

All significant buildings, roads, localities and features in Victoria must have an official name to help 

ensure public safety and to help with navigation. 

Selected names are registered with Geographic Names Victoria and this information is passed on to 

emergency services. South Gippsland Shire Council is commencing the process early so that the 

community can become familiar with the adopted name and because naming approvals can take 

time. 

 

Names can be related to Korumburra, it’s people and culture, Traditional Owner heritage, local flora 

and fauna, Australian War contribution or it could just be something simple like the current 

temporary name.  

 

Submitted names will be evaluated against naming criteria and will then be shortlisted with 

assistance from the Korumburra Round Table. After the shortlist has been developed, the names 

will go out for a public vote to decide the final name that will be officially adopted. 

 

The new hub will be home to the library, Milpara Community House and other community groups. 

Name suggestions can be registered at: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/naming 

Name ideas must be submitted by Friday 2 April. 

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Chief Executive Officer, Kerryn Ellis 

“We would encourage anyone that has an idea for a name for the new community hub to put it 

forward. All names that meet the naming criteria will be considered. We are very excited to see what 

names are suggested and are even more excited to see what the local community will choose to 

name this exciting new facility.” 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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